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Senator Nozzolio Visits Bagley Poplar Ridge Vineyard
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Hector — Senator Mike Nozzolio recently visited Bagley's Poplar Ridge Vineyard in Hector.
Senator Nozzolio has been a strong supporter of the wine and grape industry in the Finger
Lakes region. Our local wineries are continuing to grow and prosper. They draw thousands

of visitors to the Finger Lakes region and create more and more jobs for local residents.



